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Tintwistle C. E. (A) Primary School         
                       ‘Confidence, Competence, Creativity’
Newsletter number 23   


 

19th March 2015
Comic Relief

Thank you for all your donations for Comic Relief – we made £128 for charity.
Solar Eclipse

The maximum extent of the eclipse will be at around 9.40 am tomorrow so we will be going out to observe it after assembly. As the children will not be allowed to look directly at the sun we will be using a couple of different methods for them to view it, including one using a colander! If you have a colander at home we would be very grateful if you could lend it to us for the day.
Data Update Forms
Please return your update form and permission slip as soon as possible as it is very important that the information that we hold is up to date. If we do not have your permission form your child may miss out on a class activity such as going on a walk or being on a photograph, which could be very upsetting for them.
Easter Service
Our Easter Service will be at 9.00am at Christ Church on Wednesday 25th March, everyone welcome. Please meet at church, we would welcome offers of help to walk back with the children after the service. Inside church there will be a display of the children’s pictures, the church has kindly given a pen and pencil to every child who entered the colouring competition.

Open Afternoon
Everyone is welcome to visit school for our open afternoon on Thursday 26th March. The children would love to show you their topic work and they may even try to persuade you to join in with some of their activities!

Basketball

Miss Harrison will be taking a basketball club on Wednesdays commencing 15th April. The club is open to boys and girls from years 4, 5 and 6 (maximum 20) who do not attend cheerleading or PAS on Wednesdays. Letters are available from the office.

School will be closed for staff training on Friday 27th March, this is followed by the Easter holiday. School re-opens on Monday 13th April.

Jo Griffin, Headteacher
